Staying independent, safe and well
Adult social care roadshow to visit libraries across Cambridgeshire 

Library visitors will have the chance to find out about local services to help them stay independent, safe and well at a series of roadshows taking place throughout 2012.

Focusing on providing preventative and self-help information to people who may need it, the roadshows will feature:

· a display of information
· presentations about assistive technology resources to help you remain independent 
· details of Trading Standards approved trader scheme – Buy With Confidence. 
In addition demonstrations of Your Life, Your Choice Cambridgeshire’s adult social care website will be taking place on the last day of each roadshow. Visitors will also have the opportunity to book a session with the Computer Buddy at their local library who will be able to help them to access the online information.

The full schedule of roadshows is:
24th January – 18th February
Ramsey Library 

20th February – 17th March
St Ives Library

16th April – 12th May
Huntingdon Library

14th May – 9th June
Cambourne Library

11th June – 7th July
Central Library (Cambridge)

10th July – 4th August
Ely Library

4th August – 1st September
Chatteris Library

3rd September – 29th September
Wisbech Library

1st October – 27th October
March Library

29th October – 24th November
St Neots Library

The roadshow will also be visiting Whittlesey Library in January 2013 (dates to be confirmed).

Anyone interested and requiring further information should call Cambridgeshire Direct on 0345 045 5225.
